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We draw attention to our response for point 7 above. We think that reviewing the designated heritage assets that are
impacted by the scheme, would help in understanding the issues raised in relation to heritage. 
The scheduled monuments of Blackpatch prehistoric flint mine and barrow cemetery and the New Barn Down monument,
are in an area of the South Downs that has very high potential for discovery of archaeological remains of equal
significance to, and potentially directly related to, the scheduled sites. A site visit would ensure the landscape context the
scheduled monuments sit within, and the potential impacts on them from the proposals, are fully understood. The area is
publicly accessible by footpaths.


